
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Re: Millennium Hollywood Center Public Record Dearth [email 2] 

turtletracks@earthlink.net <turtletracks@earthlink.net> Thu, Oct 29, 2020 at 1:14 PM
To: Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>
Cc: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Another screenshot attached. 
As current as a few seconds ago using the same link I sent you, which is the link made available. 

I don’t believe the problem to be with your “website record”.  I believe this is another issue of
withholding communications that are a matter of public record. 

Thank you. 

On 10/29/20 12:02 PM, "Milena Zasadzien" <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org> wrote: 

Hi, 

We're reviewed our website record and I believe the screenshot you previously sent is
either not current, or perhaps you were viewing a cached version of our website? 

If you visit our website, there are both 2019 and 2020 emails uploaded. Please see direct
link here. <https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/(H)%20Remainder%20of%
20Administrative%20Record/Agency%20Correspondence/Email%20Correspondence/Lisa%
20Webber/Lisa%20Webber.htm>  
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